
123 Anywhere St., Any City

MINIMALIST

About Minimalist
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing
elit, sed do eiusmod tempor incididunt ut labore et

dolore magna aliqua. Ut enim ad minim veniam, quis
nostrud exercitation ullamco laboris nisi ut aliquip ex

ea commodo consequat.

Our Minimalist
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing
elit, sed do eiusmod tempor incididunt ut labore et
dolore magna aliqua. Ut enim ad minim veniam, quis
nostrud exercitation ullamco laboris nisi ut aliquip ex
ea commodo consequat.

Contact Us
+123-456-7890

www.reallygreatsite.com

hello@reallygreatsite.com

Contact Us

Sundays at Southside

THE SENTINEL
SOUTHSIDE BAPTIST CHURCH

September 2024

525 S. Broad St Mooresville, NC 28115

Welcome
We are glad you’re here!

Southside is a place where you can 

Connect with God, 

Connect with each other, 

Connect with our community.

Join us on Sundays at 10:15 for worship.

Children’s Church is available.

We offer Bible Studies during Sunday School

at 9am for all age groups.

704-663-2892

www.sbcmooresville.com

sbcmooresville@gmail.com



North Carolina Missions Offering
The NCMO will be received on September 1st and will continue throughout the

month of September. Church Goal: $3,500. Please place your gift in the offering

plate marked for NCMO or give online at sbcmooresville.com. The NCMO

supports vital ministries that shares the gospel of Jesus Christ, relieves

suffering, treats the sick, helps plant new churches, and mobilizes volunteers

for missions. Visit ncmissionsoffering.org for more information.

homecoming 2024 
Sunday, September 15th

Sunday School 9am
Worship Service 10:15am

Special Guest
Jason Vineyard

Special Music 
Southside Baptist Church Choir directed by Emmalee Rudd

Following the worship service there will be a covered dish meal in the
fellowship hall. Please bring a dish enough for your family plus one.

We hope you will join us as we celebrate 110 years of serving our Lord
and this community.



“Oh give thanks to the LORD, for he is good, for his steadfast love endures forever!” (Psalm

107:1) I can’t think of a better verse to start a new ministry year. This past Sunday we

elected new officers, installed new deacons, and a new pastor. We had a baptism and a new

member. We heard of the Lord’s work from our Panama Team, not to mention the countless

stories from youth through our adults about what the Lord’s work in individual lives.  God

has done so much for our church.

 As we give thanks for what God has done, we have hope for what He is going to do. This next

month we look forward to Homecoming where Jason Vineyard will be sharing the message.

Jason is a great example of the kind of things we hope for from our ministry. But I am also

looking forward to two training opportunities. Beginning September 15th at 6 p.m. I am

teaching a “Basic Bible Doctrines” class for four weeks. If you are interested in learning

more about theology then this class is for you. Also, on September 29th following the

worship service we are hosting a Leadership Orientation. If you are part of a committee or

team for the 2024-2025 ministry year, or you are interested in serving in the future, plan to

attend. I am going over what committees and teams do, and we will make sure that everyone

is equipped to do their part well.

As you can see, what the Lord has begun in our last season, He is faithfully continuing in this

new season. I hope that you will be part of it.

Pastor David Klinedinst

From the pastor’s Desk

The praise team and choir are closing out our “rest and recruitment” month we had in August

and will be returning shortly! We rejoice as Lord brings us new members to both ministry

groups, and pray that we will continue to serve in ways that bring Him delight. We are gearing

up for our Homecoming Service on September 15th and even beginning practice for the

Christmas Season! If you believe the Lord is prompting you to participate in either choir or

praise team, please contact Emmalee at ssbcmusicdirector@gmail.com

notes from director of music



Monday, Sept 2nd - Labor Day Church Office Closed

Tuesday, Sept 3rd - Senior Adult Outreach Breakfast | 8:30am | Corine’s Cafe

Saturday, Sept 7th - Homecoming Clean-Up Day at 9am

Tuesday, Sept 10th - Sunshine Club Meeting at the Park

Sunday, Sept 15th - Homecoming Sunday

Tuesday, Sept 17th - Widowed Luncheon | 11:30am at Mooresville Family House

Restaurant, HWY 150 in front of Sam’s Club

Saturday, Sept 21st - Community Pregnancy Center 33rd Annual Walk for Life

Langtree Lake Norman for more information click here

Tuesday, Sept 24th - Monthly Senior Adult Birthday Celebration | 11:30am

Sunday, Sept 29th - Communion and Benevolence Offering received

REFIT- Mondays at 6:30pm

Prayer Meeting & Youth Group - Wednesdays at 6pm

Praise Team - Wednesdays at 7pm

Choir Practice - Thursday at 5:30

Celebrate Recovery - Thursdays at 6:30pm

Calendar or Events

The Southside calendar is available on our website

at sbcmooresville.com for viewing or printing.

September

WORSHIP EXPERIENCE SURVEY
The Production Committee has created a short survey to gather insight

on your worship experience in order to help them determine an

improvement plan for the future. Please use this QR code to respond to

the survey. The survey will be open until the end of September.



Stewardship
Weekly Needs: $9,383.00

Date Tithes Year to Date

August 4 $11,035.00 $329,573.00

August 11 $9,279.00 $338,852.00

August 18 $10,530.00 $349,382.00

August 25 $9,407.00 $358,789.00

Attendance

Date
Sunday
School

Worship

August 4 118 170

August 11 133 183

August 18

August 25 117 174

Designated Giving

Benevolence $200.00

Pregnancy
Center

$40.00

Centri Kid $150.00

Senior Adult
Ministry

$40.00

SALT $90.00

Youth Ministry $20.00

NC Missions
Offering

$225.00

Celebrate
Recovery

$250.00

Attendance & Stewardship and Designated Giving

Memorials/Honorarium
General Fund
in memory of Joann Wozny’s brother, Wayne
Bently by Tom & Cindy Nixon

Senior Adult Ministry
in memory of Benny Mann by Jack Combs

August 2024

To give online visit our website
sbcmooresville.com and click the giving tab.

Baby Bottle Boomerang Update
(A fundraiser to support the Community

Pregnancy Center)
Southside raised $1,797.75  as a result of

participating in the Baby Bottle Boomerang.


